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Mr Harry Egan
Environmental Manager
Level 1, 121 Woodstock Street
Mayfield New South Wales 2304

15/07/2019

Dear Mr Egan

 Hexham Train Support Facility - Modification 1 (SSI-6090-Mod-1)
Response to Submissions

The exhibition of the modification application for the above project ended on Wednesday 10 July
2019. All submissions received by the Department during the exhibition period are available on the
Department’s website at www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects/projects.

I would appreciate it if you provide a response to the issues raised in these submissions. Please
provide your response to the submissions to the Department as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, please contact Lauren Rose, who can be contacted at
lauren.rose@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Alexander Scott
A/ Director
Transport Assessments

as delegate for the Secretary
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